LOS ANGELES COUNTY — DEPARTMENT OF MENTAL HEALTH / REVENUE MANAGEMENT DIVISION

RMD Bulletin

Knowledge is power...

ERROR CORRECTION REPORT
DISCONTINUED

Effective January 31, 2010, the State Department of Mental Health is shutting
down the Error Correction Report (ECR) Processing System. All claims that are
currently suspended and available on an ECR will be denied if not corrected and
submitted to the State prior to January 31°. Please note that after
January 31, 2010, the State will only approve or deny submitted Medi-Cal
claims; they will no longer suspend them.

In order for Revenue Management Division (RMD) to submit your corrections to
the State prior to the State system shut down on January 31°, you must return
your completed ECRs to us no later than this Friday, January 15,2010. RMD
will accept any completed reports prior to January 15"; therefore if you have
multiple reports to complete, please submit each one as soon as corrected.
Corrections are to be submitted via fax at (213) 252-8880 or (213) 252-8879
and mail original copies with valid corrections in green ink so that we may
process your reports. Remember to double check all work for valid
corrections and sign each page.

Please note, last week RMD contacted each

provider with outstanding reports when this
information was announced by the State.

We’re here to help you...

If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate
to contact RMD at (213) 480-3444 or RevenueManagement@dmbh.lacounty.gov.
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